
 

 

 

Bulletin Highlights 
 

 

   

Fifth Sunday of Easter - Year C 
19th May 2019 

 
 

 

 

Personal discipleship requires not only belief, but action as well. It 

involves a cost to oneself. There is no concept of free discipleship in 

the pages of the New Testament.   

In much the same way, the deepest form of love is based on service 

and sacrifice. This was the kind of love that Jesus gave to the world 

 

 

 

 Confirmation Programme 2019 

Thanks to all our parents who have registered their sons and daughters in the programme for 

2019. The programme requires a serious commitment from family members to have a 

presence at Mass. For it is at Mass that our hearts and minds are nourished by God’s Word and 

Holy Communion. Parents are requested to collect a leaflet after Mass that contains details 

about the workshops. If the assigned workshop is seriously inconvenient, please email the 

parish office before this Tuesday.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Adults Interested in Becoming Catholic ~ Programme soon to begin! 
 

Adults who may be interested in learning more about the Catholic faith – especially if interested in becoming Catholic 

– are invited to contact the parish office and register their interest. A five-month programme which begins in June, 

involves meeting with other adults for two one-hour sessions a month until late November. Highly coloured and 

beautifully illustrated books are provided which contain an excellent summary of the Church’s core beliefs. More 

information is available on the parish web site. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Men’s Night ~ Reminder 

Scheduled for this coming Friday 24th at 7:00 PM in the Heritage Hall, the evening of fellowship 

includes a movie, liquid refreshments and gourmet pizzas all for just $10/head. For catering 

purposes, please ring Ken on 0417244059 to register attendance. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sacred Music 

Listen to the Spirit … and Sing! The 2019 Australian Pastoral Musicians Conference, 1-3 October, Catholic 

Leadership Centre, East Melbourne. This conference is shaping up to be a great resource for parish and school 

musicians. More details to follow in coming weeks. Registration due to open in March. www.apmn.org.au  If 

there are any of our parish vocalists who musicians who would like to attend, the parish will offer financial 

assistance. 

http://www.apmn.org.au/

